
From: Mike Bailey
To: MCP-Chair
Subject: Complaint: Chevy Chase Land Company, The Collection II, Site Plan 82001013G, Zoned CBD-1
Date: Tuesday, April 21, 2020 11:50:42 AM

The Chevy Chase Land Company has an agreement with the County that should the required
supermarket in this development be closed -- as it now, and has been, and is not due to Coronavirus
-- that they will pay for a shuttle bus that local residents can take to the Giant Supermarket on
Westbard Ave.  The Chevy Chase Land Company has now petitioned the Planning Board to remove
this requirement.  That is not how this works; it is part of their contract with the community and the
community is counting on them to live up to their commitment.  Thanks.

Mike Bailey
Chevy Chase, MD 20815
(Please do not publish my email address)

Item 4 - Correspondence

mailto:mcp-chair@mncppc-mc.org


From: Lloyd Guerci
To: MCP-Chair; Anderson, Casey; Fani-Gonzalez, Natali; Cichy, Gerald; Patterson, Tina; Verma, Partap
Subject: Citizens Coordinating Committee"s comments on Chevy Chase Land Co."s proposed site plan amendments
Date: Monday, May 18, 2020 6:20:30 PM
Attachments: CCCFH comments on ChCH LandCo site plan amend 5.18.20.pdf

Dear Chair Anderson and Commissioners:

The Citizens Coordinating Committee on Friendship Heights is transmitting herewith our
comments on Chevy Chase Land Co.'s proposed site plan amendments on the Collection I and
the Collection II.

These proposed amendments are on the Planning Board agenda for this Thursday  May 21,
2020.

Thank you in advance for your consideration of our views.

Lloyd Guerci 
Vice-Chair 
Citizens Coordinating Committee on Friendship Heights
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From: Julie Davis
To: MCP-Chair
Subject: Fwd: Somerset House Memo to Planning Board re CCLC Proposed Site Plan Amendments (5.18.20)
Date: Tuesday, May 19, 2020 3:32:09 PM
Attachments: Memo to Planning Board re CCLC Amendments (5.18.20).pdf

To Chair Anderson and Commissioners Fani-Gonzales, Cichy, Patterson and Verma,

The Memorandum attached hereto supplements the Objections, dated March 30,
2020, submitted by the Somerset House Condominiums to the site plan amendments
for Collections I and II filed by the Chevy Chase Land Company. The matter is on the
Planning Board's agenda for its May 21, 2020 meeting. We will appreciate your
consideration of our comments and concerns. 

Julie Davis
Somerset House Condominiums
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